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TNS NEWSLETTER

“We don't stop playing because we
grow old, we grow old because we
stop playing."

— George Bernard Shaw

Iww.or@anf Dates

% May 5th and 6th- Mother’s Day Tea
1am

May 9th-20th- Desert Week

May 19th and 20th- Father’s Day
Brunch, 9am

May 23rd-June 3rd- Ocean Week
May 26th- Board Meeting, 6pm
June 2nd- End of Year Potluck
June 2nd and 3rd- Last Day of
School, Water Day

June 2nd and 3rd- Graduation,
11:30am
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J022-2013 REGISTRATION

Registration is currently underway
for our next school year. Any
inquiries can be directed to Jaime

Dunn at boarddirectortns@gmail.com

We recognize that there are many
options for preschools and TK
programs in our community. We
would love the opportunity to speak
with you about the best fit for your
child and why we feel TNS can meet
their needs better than other
programs.

Registration is $75 and confirms
your spot for fall 2022-23 school
year. We will have hardcopy
registration packets at the school.

Last Day of Schooll
June 2nd and 3rd.

We will be having a water play day to
celebrate the lost day of school. Please
send your child dressed in a swimsuit
with sunscreen already applied. We
recommend sending a towel and change
of clothes.

At 11:30 we will gather all the children
together and encourage families to come
down for our graduation celebration.
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Mom’s or special grown
ups, please join us May
5th and 6th at 1Tlam for a
Mother’s Day Celebration
with your child. It is
really important that each
child has a special adult
in attendance to share the
morning with.

Dads, grandpas or special
grownups, join us May 19th or
20th for a light breakfast and

building activity with your child.
We will have supplies on hand,
but feel free to bring a drill if

you feel inclined. 9-10 a.m.

234

Restaurant & Bar

Thank you so much to Chef Leroy
(Finn’s grandpa) of Bistro 234 and his team
who dedicated time and resources for one
of our most successful fundraisers of the
year, and to Brianne Perkins for organizing
and bringing this fundraiser to TNS!

Another big thank you to everyone for
selling tickets and for helping dish up and
serve dinners. We sold 210 meals for a profit

of $6300!

Reminders

Please keep your child and/or self home if
exhibiting any cold/flu/Covid symptoms,
including but not limited to fever, cough,
runny nose, headache or generally not
feeling well. If your child needs medication
to feel well enough for school, they should
be kept home. We will call you to pick up
your child if they seem off or have
symptoms.

Please arrive by 8:45 on your scheduled
work day and plan to stay until 12:15.

Please send in classroom pictures to Brianne
for our yearbook. We would love photos
that show our parents in the classroom too.
If as a parent you do not want your photo
included, please let Brianne know right
away.



